
 

Posted May 3, 2021 

 
Retirement Office Update 

 
 
 

Due to the Safer at Home Order, the Retirement Plan Office will continue to be closed on a modified 
basis.   

Active Employees:  The office will be open for in-person service for pick-up and drop-off only Monday 
through Friday from 7:00 am to 3:00 pm.  Counseling service will be continued to be handled 
telephonically or via email.   

Retirees and Non-Employees:  Until the John Ferraro Building is open to visitors, we will not be able to 
provide in-person service.  Please continue to call or email us.  We are sorry for any inconvenience.  

Main Line: (213) 367-1692 or (800)367-7164 

Email:  retire@ladwp.com 
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